
 

 

28th March 2024 
 
Dear Year 13 Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family well. 
 
As we move into the final few weeks of school for our Year 13 students, we would be 
grateful if you could take the time to read the following important information regarding 
arrangements in school.  
 
Last day in school before exams start 
Study leave for Year 13 will commence on Friday 10th May and therefore we will hold a 
farewell event for students on the morning of Thursday 9th May.  We will provide some 
light refreshments and entertainment to celebrate their time in Beaumont Sixth Form. 
 
We hold our students in the highest regard and we know that they are superb 
ambassadors for the school, but it would be remiss of me not to make it clear at this 
stage that we cannot allow anything that might be disadvantageous to students in other 
year groups who will be in lessons.  For this reason, any behaviour that might cause 
disruption will result in serious consequences. In particular, I would stress that any 
student found in possession of alcohol on the school premises, of causing damage to 
school property, or of bringing the school into disrepute will be removed immediately from 
the premises and is likely to receive a formal suspension from school. 
 
Attendance at school for exams 
Please remind students to arrive in plenty of time for their exams with all the necessary 
equipment. A general timetable for all exams has been posted on the school website and 
can also be found here. Students will also be issued a personal timetable by the 
Examinations Office at a later date. 
 
Year 13 Clearance 
It is hoped that all students will have been able to complete their ‘clearance’ from Year 13 
by 24th May. 
 
The following actions need to be fulfilled by 24th May in order to confirm there are no 
outstanding items in their possession: 

 Locker keys will need to be handed in at the Sixth Form office. 
 Library books need to be returned or £3 to cover the cost of replacement per 

book. 
 If students have books that they would like to pass on to the new Year 12s, they 

can leave them in the allocated box in D26. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish every Year 13 student all the very best with 
their upcoming exams. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Tolley     Mr Brooks 
Head of Sixth Form    Head of Year 13 

https://beaumontschool.com/exams/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1pto1QMnUxAEQfO_GvdQ0_Rd2y97S0Nz1kKlpeltbig8/edit#gid=885231537

